
December 2018 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Let’s look back on a wonderful year 
with Gravesend Cycling Club.   We 
recently had our awards dinner and 
presentation and congratulated 
several members of the club with 

awards for achievement, organising 
events and drafting!        

Special thanks to Mike Savage for 
taking the photos at the awards. 
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Welcome to my first Newsletter, I 
would like to thank Mike Coulter for 
the dedication he has shown to the 
previous editions of the Newsletter 
and the wonderful November issue 
for Don Bardoe who was a fabulous 
asset to this club. 
 

I hope to provide you with future 
events and sportives for the 
months ahead. 

 

Like this fine fellow here. 

 

   

Thank you Mike! 
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Looking back to 2018 we enjoyed 2 

Touring Holidays one to Belgium 

and the other to Majorca.  

 

 

 

 

 

Several riders took part in The 

Three Peaks in Derbyshire (Peak 

District), we had a good showing at 

Velothon Wales (which will not be 

returning in 2019).  

 

 

We also enjoyed a large turnout at 

Bike around Brands. 

 

 

We had a strong presence at Ride 

London.  Along with other riders at 

other events including a recent new 

focus of Cyclo-cross at an event in 

Hampshire.   
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Other members took part in 

Triathlon in Vietnam and we even 

have a World Champion in Triathlon 

within our ranks – who notably set 

a blistering time on our Club 10 

Mile Time-Trial route.  

Other members scaled the heights 

of the Alps including the Col de 

Galibier, Telegraph and Alpe 

D’Huez and one revisited the 

Ventoux.   

 

 

 

 

Next year we have some 

preliminary plans in tow already.  I 

believe that we will be going to 

Belgium to ride part of the Amstel 

Gold route and possibly watch the 

Liege Bastogne Liege.   

 

Inspired by Steve  Hunter, I am in 

the process of organising a trip to 

the Alps which is at an advanced 

stage.  I can confirm the dates will 

be Thursday 5th September to 

Monday 9th September.  I have 

contacted a hotel already and we 

have a temporary reservation in 

place for 5-7 twin rooms, I will post 

a separate email shortly. 
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Hopefully next year we will have a 

good turnout at Ride London again, 

myself and 2 others are doing the 

Dragon Devil Ride (300km) in July.   

Triathlon wise we have several 

entries in the Weymouth Iron Man 

event in September and if you 

fancy it there are a couple of Sprint 

Triathlons in Boscombe, Hampshire 

in June, July and August (I hope to 

do at least one of these again).   

I hope that our strong showing with 

cyclocross continues to grow and 

hopefully we will be entering more 

events in this discipline in the 

future.   

Meanwhile, don’t forget the Club 10 

Time Trial and Ramsay Cup all of 

which we have a strong showing for 

every year.   

 

 

Bob Wilson (Winner of the fixed 
wheel trophy from 1976ish - 2018)  

Pictured above with his fixed wheel 
time trial bike – someone else has 
got to compete in this class next 
year! 
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The Newsletter is fuelled by the 

members of the club, so if you are 

involved in an event then let me 

know, send me a picture (any 

format) and a short note and I will 

ensure you are in the following 

months newsletter, likewise any 

cycling news that you feel we need 

to know about then send it in.  My 

email address is 

breadcrumbs@live.co.uk or you can 

post details on the club Whats-app 

group and I’ll pick it up there.  

 

In the meantime, all that remains 

to say is have a Happy Christmas. 

 

I personally will be out for a ride on 

December 30th to work off some 

food and look forward to some 

more regular club runs – Happy 

New Year! 
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